
Village Hall Report 2021 

As for everyone the last year has been challenging for the Hall. Most of the events which are 

usually held during the year have had to be cancelled. Fortunately the weather was kind 

during the summer and we were able to hold our coffee mornings outside. These were well 

attended. For a brief period the Craft group met but had to be run under the strict guidelines 

regarding the number able to attend. 

We took advantage of the Hall being closed to have some work done and I am pleased to 

report that the damaged floor has been repaired and replaced where necessary and we are 

looking forward to showing everyone how beautiful it now looks. 

On the downside we were not able to start the garden refurbishment as early as we would 

have liked due to the weather conditions but the work will be done as soon as practicable. 

There are also problems with the paintwork which are proving difficult to correct. The 

Committee is looking at ways in which this can be done and, hopefully, lead to a more 

permanent and practical way of dealing with future decorating needs. We are also hoping to 

refurbish the kitchen.  

Let us hope that this year will prove better for everybody and life can return to some form of 

normality. 

Judy Walsh - Chairperson 


